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23. April 2024

Announcements

Road out of town closed // Diversion via Ruenhorst
Bocholt - From Thursday 26 April, one side of Schlavenhorst Street in the industrial estate
will probably be closed at house number 42 for several weeks. The reason for this is work
on the manhole and the sewer.

The closure affects traffic travelling out of the city. A diversion will be set up via the
Ruenhorst road.

Attention construction site
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Schlavenhorst: One-sided closure for sewer work
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